
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 131 (21-22) 

 

18th February, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In response to call from the teachers involved in PET preparation, I am writing to inform that, 

starting from 21 Feb 2022 (Monday), all S1A students should attend the PET lesson from 1245-1325 

every Monday and all 1C students, every Wednesday.  

 

Thanks for your attention. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. HO W.L. Lawrence 

(Teacher-in-charge of PET) 


